
 

 

9th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Tales Presents … Cinderella in Boots – Tuesday 19th December 2023 

This year we are proposing to take Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes to a Christmas show to see 

Christmas Tales Presents … Cinderella in Boots at the Chicken Shed during the morning of Tuesday 19th 

December 2023.   
 

We will aim to get the bus to the theatre however if weather conditions permit we will walk, leaving school 

at 08.30 am and we will return to school during lunchtime and the children will have their lunch at school as 

usual. We will also be taking some healthy snacks with us to have at the theatre such as fruit, popcorn and 

crackers. No book bags will be required on this day. 

 

We are asking for £7.00 per child to cover the cost of the ticket for the show. It is a wonderful 

opportunity for the children to visit a theatre and watch a live production alongside their peers.  

 

Please pay £7.00 via ParentPay and complete the slip below. Please return the permission slip to your child’s 

class teacher, as soon as possible and by no later than 24th November 2023.   

 

We have several tickets available for adult volunteers at a cost of £7.00. If you are interested, please 

specify on the tear- off slip below and we will confirm the available places as soon as possible. Please do 

not pay for an adult ticket until you have been informed by the class teacher that you have been selected 

to attend the trip.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Costas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Tales Presents … Cinderella in Boots – Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 

I understand that my child will be out of school during the morning of 19th December 2023 and will be 

returning to school by lunchtime.  

 
I will pay a total of £7.00 via ParentPay for the cost of the pantomime ticket. 

 

I would/ would not like to be an adult volunteer and understand that I must pay an extra £7.00 via 

ParentPay towards the cost of the trip, once selected as a volunteer.   
 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………Class …………………….……… Signed …………………………………… 
 

 


